January, 2013 Cadillac News

Volunteer fire fighters showed professionalism

Last week, we used our fireplace for the first time this year and ended up with a chimney fire and a house full of smoke. 
Our 911 call at 11 pm brought a quick response from our Cherry Grove Fire Department, along with assistance from Selma and Haring Township fire units.  It was evident that these firefighters had a good
Training, as they were organized and recognized what needed to be done.  In short order, the fire was extinguished and they inspected the area involved to make certain everything was under control.  
	Before leaving, CG Chief Randy took time to explain what happened and what they did to secure our home.  What a blessing to have these volunteer fire departments in our country that provide us with such high quality fire protection.  
	It was pleasing to notice several younger firefighters present and we would like to encourage others to get involved in providing this necessary service for your families and friends living in our wonderful area.  
	To all those who helped to save our home, we appreciate you.  
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